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Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attn: Mr. John F. Stolz, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 4
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir: |

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 1 (TMI-1)
Operating License No. DPR-50

Docket No. 50-289
Emergency Operating Procedures (E0P) Upgrade Program

Response to SER Questions
(NUREG 0737. Item I.C.1)

Our letter of June 29, 1984 was in response to your March 28, 1984 request for
additional information which was included as Appendix A to the Safety
Evaluation Report (SER) for TMI-l's Plant Specific AT0G Procedures Generation
Package. In order to complete our response to questions No.12 and 13, we
stated that it would be necessary to use the results of steam generator tube
rupture analysis which were being conducted by the Electric Power Research
Institute (EPRI).

The work by EPRI is progressing but will not be available until the end of the
year. As a result of this delay, we need to revise our schedule to reflect a
submittal in the first quarter of 1985 for providing the remainder of our
response.

Sincerely,

1

1. D . u ill
Director, TMI-l
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cc: R. Conte
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